
We need safe nurse-to-patient ratios in our state! Do not put hospital profits over the well-being of 
healthcare workers and patients. Nurses know what they need to deliver quality care, and are asking 
for safe staffing. Hear them. Safe staffing should be a priority.

Thank you,
Meaghan Scanlan 
Portland Resident 


